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THE NEW HAMPSHIRE 
PHYSICIAN LEADERSHIP 
ADVISORY COUNCIL

The NH Physician Advisory 
Council provides input and 
oversight to the Physician 
Leadership Development 
Program and includes the 
following members: 

Deborah Harrigan, MD 
Program Director and Chair, 
Advisory Council 
Skyhaven Internal Medicine  
and Frisbie Memorial Hospital

Charles Blitzer, MD
Wentworth Health Partners 
Seacoast Orthopedics &  
Sports Medicine

Travis Harker, MD
Appledor Medical Group

Gregory Kaupp, MD,  
FAAP, FACP
Southern New Hampshire Health

Arul Mahadevan, MD
Wentworth-Douglass Hospital

Lisa Marrache, MD
VA Healthcare

Neil Meehan, DO, FACEP
Exeter Health Resources

THE NH PHYSICIAN LEADERSHIP DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 

is a collaboration between the New Hampshire Medical Society, the  

New Hampshire Hospital Association and nationally recognized thought-

leaders from the University of New Hampshire’s Peter T. Paul College of 

Business and Economics and College of Health and Human Services.

The goal of the program is to cultivate effective physician leadership 

across the Granite State from the bedside to the boardroom by teaching 

leadership, management, communication skills, and empowering 

physicians to foster change among their colleagues.

The New Hampshire Physician Leadership Development 
Program is designed to:

•	 Build on physician learning styles by providing longitudinal learning 
experiences through a case-based curriculum.

•	 Encompass learning highly relevant to physician life experiences.

•	 Accommodate physicians’ busy lives by scheduling a combination  
of early morning Zoom sessions and seven full-day in-person sessions 
over 2 years.

•	 Develop practical insights and skills directly applicable to practice 
opportunities and challenges.

•	 Strengthen physician leadership skills across disciplines and  
practice settings.



Who Should Attend

The program is targeted to practicing 
physicians who have taken on increasing 
levels of responsibility in their careers 
and aspire to be outstanding leaders. 
The program begins September 2021 
and ends June 2023.

Ideal candidates will possess:

•	 A desire to help shape the future of 
healthcare

•	 A willingness to learn and grow as  
clinician leaders

•	 A drive to influence the practice of 
medicine in their practice  
or system.

Benefits of Participating

Upon completion of the Physician 
Leadership Development Program, 
participants will have the skills and 
expertise to:

•	 Put into relevant context the 
importance of physician leadership 
in the emerging health care delivery 
system.

•	 Develop the tools needed to become 
effective health system leaders and 
make a difference.

•	 Apply new skills and advice from 
instructors and colleagues for a 
specific project from their practice.

“This program really brings up issues and behaviors 

that I have been able to identify and use immediately 

in my position as President of the Medical Staff. These

are the things that challenge me as a leader, and it is

helpful to gain skills and practice those skills.”  
 

—  P A R T I C I P A N T ,  2 0 1 8 – 2 0 2 0  C O H O R T

TO REGISTER OR FOR MORE INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT:

The Maine Medical Education Trust 
designates this live activity for up to 
80 AMA PRA Category 1 CreditsTM per 
program. Physicians should only claim 
credit commensurate with the extent of 
their participation in the activity.

This activity has been planned and 
implemented in accordance with 
the accreditation requirements and 
policies of the Accreditation Council 
for Continuing Medical Education 
(ACCME) through the joint providership 
of the Maine Medical Education Trust, 
New Hampshire Medical Society, 
New Hampshire Hospital Association 
and Peter T. Paul College of Business 
and Economics, University of New 
Hampshire.

The Maine Medical Education Trust 
is accredited by the Maine Medical 
Association Committee on Continuing 
Medical Education and Accreditation to 
provide continuing medical education 
for physicians.

UNH’s Graduate School has recently 
approved the waiver of up to two MBA 
elective courses (a total of 6 credits out 
of the 48 required for the degree) to 
MBA candidates who have successfully 
completed all requirements of the NH 
Physician Leadership Development 
Program, including the project. This 
will reduce costs and time to degree for 
any NHPLDP graduates who choose to 
pursue the MBA within five (5) years of 
NHPLDP completion.

The New Hampshire Medical Society 
7 North State Street 
Concord, NH 03301-4018

Phone: 603.224.1909 fax: 603.226.2432
Hours: M-F 7am–5pm
Email: PhysicianLeadershipNH@nhms.org
paulcollege.unh.edu/physicianleadershipnh

Program Eligibility Requirements
•	 Commitment to complete the entire  

two-year curriculum.

•	 3-5 years experience beyond residency  
and an interest in leading service lines  
or other units.

Costs, Dates, Location and 
Registration Tuition
Year 1 and Year 2: $3,900 per year

Application deadline: August 9, 2021

Program start date: September 22, 2021

Location: The class sessions will be delivered 
using a combination of synchronous Zoom 
sessions and day long in-person sessions held 
held seven times over 2 years.

The Peter T. Paul College of  
Business & Economics 
University of New Hampshire 
10 Garrison Avenue 
Durham, New Hampshire

Cancellation Policy 
Cancellations will be accepted without 
charge if written notice is received by the 
New Hampshire Medical Society office by the 
following cancellation schedule.

DAYS PRIOR  
TO PROGRAM

ASSOCIATED 
CANCELLATION FEES

31 Days or more Full Refund

30–15 Days 75% of Program 
Fee refunded

14 Days or less 0% of Program 
Fee refunded

This program was made possible by a generous 
restricted educational grant from The Physicians 
Foundation. For more information, please visit 
physiciansfoundation.org




